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Comments: Please reduced cattle and livestock grazing in areas where damage has been and continues to be

done to waterways. Public lands should have a higher leasing fee, especially if public funds are then needed to

repair the damage that cattle have done to streams and creeks. Limit grazing to areas where any endangered

species or plants will not be significantly and negatively impacted by grazing. 


